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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

Yes for proposed plan B bike proposal

Lesli Mautz <lcmautz@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 9:43 AM
To: jrobinson@bexley.org, jsaad@bexley.org, lfeibel@bexley.org, mayor@bexley.org, mklingler@bexley.org,
mlampke@bexley.org, smarcellino@bexley.org, tmarkham@bexley.org

Please know that Mike and I both  support the proposed bike lane. A dedicated lane will encourage folks to ride to
businesses at the intersection of Drexel and Main, the grocery store and City Hall. More bikes will also relieve the
need for car parking on Drexel and Main. The growth of biking and e-biking both point to the need for bike lane
access.

Respectfully, 
Lesli and Mike Mautz


